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This message is for the Bozeman Health leadership team from Janee Shoemaker, manager, nutrition
services.

Nutrition Services Implements Precautions in the Cafeteria, Coffee Shops, and Patient Meals

Here’s what’s happening...
Nutrition services has made modifications to ensure continued employee, patient, and visitor safety:

Hourly sanitation of all hard surfaces.

Hourly changing of serving utensils.

Individual disposable plastic ware dispensers have been ordered and will be placed in the
cafeteria when received

Discontinued refills for beverages in cafeteria and all coffee shops.

Werap all items such as cookies and muffins that can be grabbed with tongs or hands.
Discontinued all self-service options at coffee shops and in the café and moved to grab-n-go
salads and sandwich options.

Serve soup, pizza, cinnamon rolls, etc. behind the line. No self-serve is available.
Discontinued use of café trays. Disposable trays are available if necessary.

All prepacked condiments have been moved to the back of serving area and nutrition staff will
hand out as requested.

All inpatients will be called to get their meal orders.

Questions or comments? Contact Janee at JShoemaker@bozemanhealth.org.
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